
11/17 Professional Development Committee Report 
 
The Professional Development Committee who works closely with The Academic Technology 
Department on matters of professional development is seeking Spring 2022 Flex Week 
Presenters.  
 
Pamela Rivers of Academic Technology has sent out emails requesting that individuals who are 
interested in presenting complete a form. Individuals who are interested,  can sign up to present 
on the Spring 2022 Flex Week Form.  


